
October 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents 

SCHOOL HARVEST FESTIVAL – TUESDAY 15TH OCTOBER 

 

This year’s Harvest Festival will be held on Tuesday 15th October.  We will have an Infant assembly at 

9.15am followed by a Junior assembly at 10.30am.   Sadly due to the limited space in the school hall, we 

are unable to invite parents on this occasion. 

 

We would be very grateful if the children could bring a donation for the 

Harvest Festival on the morning of Tuesday 15th October.  This could be 

any grocery items, such as a tin of beans or soup, a packet of biscuits, 

etc, or any items of fruit and vegetables.  The children will place these 

items on the Harvest table when they come to the hall for their assembly. 

 

After the assemblies have finished, the donations will be distributed 

amongst the local community to those most in need.  If you would like to nominate a person to receive a 

harvest gift, please complete and return the slip below.  The gifts will then be taken to class for the 

children to take home and deliver with their parents later in the day.  

 

Many thanks. 

 

With best wishes, 

Chris Chislett – Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

NOMINATIONS FOR HARVEST GIFTS 

We would like to nominate 

 

NAME OF RECIPIENT ................................................................................. 

 

 

NOMINATED BY (Name of Child) ………………………………. 

 

 

CLASS ………… 

A HARVEST GIFT FOR YOU 

FROM PENPOL SCHOOL 


